JUST THE FACTS

The Ohio Valley Military Society’s Information Update Letter. Volume 1, Number 3, July 14, 2020

Don''t listen to rumors, read “Just the Facts” for the real story directly from the office of the OVMS.
In this issue: Good news and bad news. The Roberts Centre show is on! The MAX Show has been cancelled.

The Roberts Centre Show — The Latest Information.

THE DATE IS STILL JULY 24 AND SATURDAY JULY 25, 2020.

(The one hour detail drop-off is Thursday, July 23, 6pm to 7pm.)

It's official, the Wilmington Show (July 24-25) is a "GO!" Our revised show plan was cleared by the Health Department, and we
are on track for our 'better late than never' Wilmington Show.

Things will be a little different. The Roberts Centre has graciously allowed us to use the entire facility, so we will be spread out
with huge aisles for our customers and very spacious row interiors for the dealers. All participants will be required to wear face
masks. All participants will have their temperature checked with contactless thermometers as they enter the hall. Sanitizer stations
will be available at intervals throughout the hall. Participants will be asked to maintain a six-foot distance from one another in any
queue. We understand there are a variety of opinions about the wearing of masks. Some believe that these are critically important.
Others believe them to be useless annoyances. Please don't make it your mission in life to convert the OVMS to your way of
thinking on this issue. We honestly don't care who is right, only that this is what has been deemed necessary in order to have the
show. Help us out here, don't fight us on the mask thing. One truly important requirement - IF YOU FEEL ILL - STAY HOME!!

Also please be aware that should the governor make a sudden change or adjustment to the Responsible Restart Ohio program, this
could impact our ability to have the show. Currently there is no indication of any such change, but you should check the OVMS
website and / or Facebook page for any updates prior to your departure. If you see no news there, that is "good news."

We are very much looking forward to seeing you there. Not saying that just to be nice like we usually do - we really do mean it
this time!

THE 2020 MAX SHOW HAS BEEN CANCELLED

It is with sincere regret that we announce that the 2020 MAX Show in York, PA has been cancelled due to restrictions
related to the COVID 19 virus. Particularly the social distancing requirements, which would have forced us to either
drastically reduce the size of the show or move it to several different locations around the fairgrounds. If you have
tables reserved for this show, they will automatically roll over to the 2021 show. You will lose nothing. If you have
rented hotel rooms, you will need to cancel them ASAP. We will inform you of other details as they are known. Keep
your eyes open to the OVMS website, Facebook page, and the “JUST THE FACTS” newsletter for all the most up-to-
date and factual information. Do not listen to rumors, check first with the OVMS.

IF YOU ARE RECEIVING THIS BY SNAIL MAIL, WE NEED YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS.

SEND TO: OVMS@FUSE.NET
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